
Rep Witt and members of the committee,
I'm Clair Klock from Corbett, OR and urge your support of HB 2663. The spread of Sudden Oak Death pathogen is not just a 
southwestern Oregon issue. It is a Pacific Northwest issue in that Oregon White Oak habitat occurs all the way through Oregon and 
into the Puget Basin of Washington. 
Thank you for your time. 


